
Funerals at St. Peder’s Lutheran Church

Funerals and memorial services at St. Peder’s are Christian celebrations of the promises
of resurrection, eternal life and reunion with those we love. These promises are ours
because of the life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ.

The worship service: the music, liturgy, prayers and sermon will have this theme. If a
family member wishes to say a few words of thanks during the service, this too, is
appropriate but not required.  A eulogy by a family member or friend appointed by the
family is also appropriate if desired.  The eulogy during the worship service is to be
prepared and not spontaneous.   A more spontaneous sharing of memories and
remembrances is appropriate and encouraged for the time of fellowship and reception
which may follow the service.  (Inclusion of a eulogy should be discussed with the pastor
when planning the service.)

Check Payable to
Custodian $100 Jim Austin
Organist $100 Mia Kruse
Pastor honorarium Bryan Odeen

We do not supply other soloists or musicians.  If you wish to include them in the service,
please speak with the pastor.  You will be responsible for any honoraria to guest
musicians.

If you have any questions please ask the pastor who is planning the service with you.

Pastor Bryan Odeen 612-722-8000

If the family requests a lunch or coffee you will be contacted by one of the coordinators
of the luncheon.  The Funeral Reception group will give the family a “bill” which covers
the cost of food and a small donation. None of the volunteers who serve and provide
set-up and clean-up are paid for their time.
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